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April 5, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Please find attached a revised school calendar for the 2021-2022 School Year.  We have moved the 

holiday for Eid from May 3, 2022, to May 2, 2022, to sync more appropriately with the end of Ramadan.  

This revised calendar will be formally adopted at the April 26, 2022 Board of Education Meeting.   

 

As always, thank you for your continued support, and continue to Shine Bright Edison! 

 

 

 

 

 


